CITY OF CEDARVILLE
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
November 17, 2016

The special meeting was called to order by Mayor Mark Isenhower. Council members
present were Alderman McClendon and Alderman Breshears.

The purpose of this special meeting was to discuss the specifications for the
maintenance shop. Mr. Troy Fonville was in attendance to answer questions concerning
specs required for a building of this type.

Discussion included the size (40' x 60'), the doors (three 12' x 12', two in front and one
in back), the gauge of the roofing, block construction of the bathrooms, septic tank, etc.
Construction will be divided into three phases: (1) dirt work and concrete, (2) erecting
the building, and (3) bathrooms and plumbing.

Specifications will be listed and advertised for bidding.

Meeting adjourned.
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